FRA and Frontex to work together on
developing fundamental rights monitors

“It is essential that the EU, its Member States and agencies do their utmost
to protect people’s fundamental rights. Fundamental rights monitoring of
operations at the land and sea borders can help ensure that rights violations
do not occur. The fundamental rights monitors are an important preventive
tool and FRA will provide its fundamental rights expertise to help establish
them. The vacancy notices should be published as soon as possible so the
monitors can be deployed”, said FRA’s director Michael 0’Flaherty.

Under this agreement, the Fundamental Rights Agency will help develop a
comprehensive manual for the future Fundamental Rights Monitors.

To guarantee independence, the monitors should work under the overall
supervision of the Frontex Fundamental Rights Officer (FRO) and be able to
monitor all Frontex activities.

FRA and Frontex have already developed the terms of reference of the future
monitors, after thoroughly assessing the qualifications needed for their
profile. Frontex should publish the vacancy notices as soon as possible.

For more information, see Frontex’'s website.
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